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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news story: from Senegal 

 Seria and her Sisters work to encourage women and 

youth to clean up rubbish around the villages and to keep 

the area clean and tidy. The 

problem is “What do we do 

with the rubbish?” 

       

What can be done to dispose 

of the rubbish materials  

without burning them? 

The local authorities do not seem to have any solutions.                                                               

Any suggestions would be welcomed.   

    Great to see the Sisters  leading by example. 

  
 

Simone Weil (1909-1943), Waiting for God 
 

  The beauty of the world  
  is Christ’s tender smile for us  
  coming through matter. 


